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Objection to proposed incinerator being built at Tarago. Project - Woodlawn ARC:SSD-21Lg427g.

o&
David Gosling

21 Muir Place

Queanbeyan NSW 2620



My name is David Gosling and I live in Queanbeyan, NSW. I strongly object to Veolia's proposed

incinerator being built at Tarago. P Project - Woodlawn ARC:SSD-21t84218.

I believe that Veolia's industrial waste incinerator will be bad for the communities' health.

The reasons I object to this proposal are

o That Veolia want to burn 9.5 million tonnes of Sydney's garbage on our doorstep.
o The Eastern Creek waste incinerator was rejected by the New South Wales lndependent

Planning Commission four years ago, due to concerns about impacts on air quality and water
quality, adverse environmental outcomes, and concerns about health impacts on the people

that live in the region surrounding the proposed site.
r The New South Wales Government have since banned toxic waste incinerators in Sydney

due to the risk to human health. There has been no change to the risks since that decision so

why would it be safe for the people in our region to have an incinerator built at Tarago.
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